
Garbage  rates  likely  to
increase on South Shore
Garbage rates on the South Shore are expected to go up Jan. 1.

South Tahoe Refuse is asking for a 2.78 percent increase in
South Lake Tahoe and El Dorado County and 2.73 in Douglas
County. Per month, this equates to 69 and 79 cents for city
and  El  Dorado  County  residents  and  45  cents  for  Douglas
residents with one 32-gallon can.

First  the  respective  jurisdictions  must  sign  off  on  the
increase, which is based on the Consumer Price Index. That
discussion will happen in December.

— Lake Tahoe News staff report
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